
EDUCATION:   

This past month, Kibuye offered clinical training to 43 medical students (as well as nursing, 

ophthalmology and anesthesia students).  The Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation course was completed. 

2 post-graduate physician interns graduated, and 4 more began to make a current total of 12.  14 post-

graduate nursing, anesthesia, and lab interns are being trained. 

MISSIONARY MOVEMENTS: 

All Serge missionaries will be attending a Serge-wide conference in Europe at end-May and early-June. 

This conference was initially planned for 2020, but delayed due to Covid. 

The Jason and Heather Fader family will be departing this month for 3 months in the USA.  The family of 

Dr. Tim Soeken (visiting ophthalmologist) will also be departing. 

HOSPITAL STATISTICS: 

This past month, Kibuye admitted 1339 hospitalized patients, which is more than any month prior.  This 

increase in patient numbers is particularly evident in the new Pediatrics building, where the patients 

already currently exceed the 130-bed capacity.. 

Hope Africa University and Kibuye hosting 

the delegation from the National Higher 

Education Council. 

Post-graduate intern graduation for Dr. 

Fortunée and Dr. Chimène, along with 

Kibuye doctors, current intern doctors, and 

even some alumni visitors.. 




